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Annual Charity House Flip
It's that time again!

Our partners at DC Property Investments have been
working hard on this year's annual charity house flip. These
incredibly generous folks have committed to the donation
of the proceeds from the sale of a house, purchased and

renovated by their skilled team members. They should be
done in the next month or so, and the open house will be as

follows:
When: August 6th, 9:45am - 11:00am.

Where: 5005 Orion Ave NW, Albuquerque 87120
There will be super cars on display and loads of activities,

food and friends.
For more information, please visit their website:

http://www.dcpi505.com/
or find them on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/1DUKECITY 

(Below is from the donation of last year's house flip; words aren't enough to thank these fantastic folks!)

http://www.dcpi505.com/
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